COMMUNICATION C63
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From:

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 8:12 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Proposed Ammendment

Hello

| am a resident who received notice of the new proposed zoning amendment for the new towers at Major Mackenzie
and Weston Road. | have been living here for almost ten years and have two small children and am opposed to this new
zoning. | have been witness on many occasions to fire trucks being unable to leave the station only one block away from
the proposed towers and now we want to further cause congestion so we will be unable to access emergency services.

The schools in the area are already bursting at the seams and unable to handle the enrolment and this would only
further add to this issue. As an educator myself | am well aware of how this would impact the level of education my
children and all the others who live in the area would receive. It is imperative that we put the needs of residents ahead
of the pockets of weathly builders who do not care about the well being of the neighbourhoods they destroy. The
families in this area deserve to have the opportunity to maintain a community that is safe and not congested because
our own city planners chose to ignore the detrimental impact five massive towers in a small residential area will have.

Regards

Angelina Zarpellon

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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